

PRAYER REQUESTS

Pray that our University student friends desire to learn more about Christianity.

Pray with us that our friends who came to church on Christmas will come back again.

Pray for open hearts of the people that we are sharing the Gospel with.

CONTACT

Paul & Robyn Kramer Missionaries to Thailand Acct. #279718 giving.ag.org

paul.kramer@agmd.org robyn.kramer@agmd.org U.S. Phone (952) 456-4588

simplyserving.org









Thai Language Test is Finished

We completed our four months of Thai language studies in Bangkok and took the Thai Language Proficiency Test in late November. It's a huge relief to have that part of language study behind us as it was quite difficult. We won't know our results until the middle of February, but regardless of what they are, we know our Thai language skills have improved greatly. Thank you so much for all your prayers! We realize more then ever that as long as we are here, we will be continually studying the Thai language.

Back Home in Lampang

We are delighted to be back home in Lampang which has allowed us to reconnect with so many friends. One group is people that we teach English to each Sunday. We were recently able to celebrate a semester end lunch with them. We are thankful that seeds continue to be planted here in Lampang and God continues to help us build relationships. Our time away from Lampang reconfirmed our call to Northern Thailand.

Christmas Outreaches - The BEST News of this Newsletter!

Christmas is all about sharing the Good News of Jesus. We love that Thai people are so open to learn about what Christmas means to us and how we celebrate it. This year we celebrated Christmas by having a party at our house with some of our University student friends. We had a great meal, shared the Christmas story (in Thai and English), had a gift exchange and did a Christmas craft. We praise God for the students who heard the Christmas story for the first time. On December 25th our church also shared the Christmas story, exchanged gifts (Thai people love to give gifts) and had a meal together. We had a number of friends come to church for the first time, which was amazing! One woman told us that being there made her feel warm and happy inside and that we felt like family to her. God's presence was certainly there!







SPENDYOUR LES